
TERM 2, WEEK 4, 2025

Mulgoa Matters

Principal’s Message….Dates for the 
calendar……

    Friendship  Love  Learning

27th May
Awards Due

30th May
Visitor’s 

Assembly 
2pm

30th May
P&C Disco

3rd June
P&C 

Meeting 
7pm

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff,

It gives me great pleasure to write to you as we begin 
what has already been a fantastic start to the academic 
term. I want to take this opportunity to thank our entire 
school community for the warmth, energy, and support 
you continue to show.

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to Mrs. Murphy 
for her outstanding leadership and guidance while I was 
on leave. Her dedication ensured a smooth and positive 
start to the term, and I am incredibly grateful for her 
stewardship during this time.

I also want to acknowledge our exceptional staff for their 
consistent hard work and unwavering commitment to our 
students and school. Your professionalism, care, and 
teamwork make all the difference. To our students – thank 
you for your effort, enthusiasm, and focus. Your hard work 
and positive attitude have not gone unnoticed.

To everyone who sent their kind messages and well 
wishes while I was away – thank you. I’m pleased to share 
that I’ve made a full recovery and am excited to be back in 
the school community I love.

I look forward to a wonderful term ahead, working together 
to support each other and continue building a strong, 
vibrant school environment.

Warm regards,

Justine Blackley



Reminders
* We already have a number of enrolments for 
Kindergarten 2026. If you have a school aged 
child, or have a neighbour or friend with a school
aged child for 2026, please come to the office for 
enrolment forms, visit our school website for an 
online enrolment or make an appointment for a 
tour of our wonderful school!

* All money, notes & awards need to be handed to 
the class teacher, in the classroom after morning 
lines. 

* If your child/children are absent from school 
please email or call the school office on 
4773 8229 or mulgoa-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Term 2 dates…

Tuesday 27th May - Awards Due
Friday 30th May - Visitor’s assembly 2pm
Friday 30th May - P&C Disco
Tuesday 3rd June - P&C Meeting 7pm
Monday 9th June - Public Holiday King’s 
Birthday

* We will be hosting our next visitor’s assembly on 
Friday 30th May at 2pm. 

* Awards for Bronze, Silver and Gold are due to 
classroom teachers by 9am Tuesday 27th May.



Principal Award Recipients

Zone Cross Country Team
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